
 

 

Noble Park RSL 

NOBLE PARK RSL 
1128 Heatherton Road, Noble Park, 3174 

P.O. Box 295, Noble Park, 3174 

Internet: www.nobleparkrsl.com.au 

Email: reception@nobleparkrsl.com.au 

Telephone: 9548 3750 
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A message from the President… 
The new Skyrail has impacted a little on the 
Club causing some discomfort but as we 
approach the pointy end of the project, 
I congratulate all members on their  
patience and understanding.   

Gordon Murray, Past President of this RSL, is to be  
congratulated on receiving the OAM in 2017. 

This RSL continues to support our Welfare Pensions Office 
and we are pleased our welfare activities are  
recognized throughout Victoria. 

I urge all members to support us in all our activities and 
remind everyone that the AGM will be held on Sunday, 
18th March. 

John Meehan 

K. Patterson 

D. Murphy 



 

 

Welfare Pensions 
We operate from 3 Roberts Street, which is just around 
the corner from the RSL.  For appointments please get in 
touch with Michael North on 9548 0755 any weekday.   

Our operating days are Monday and Thursdays.  If any 
veteran within your family or friends is experiencing 
difficulties, please remember we’re here to help. 

Our workers are volunteers who’ve undertaken relevant 
courses provided by ex-service organisations. 

 John Meehan 

News from the Manager... 
The Club achieved a very good financial 
result for 2017 and it looks like 2018 promises 
to be another great year as well.  The 
external building renovation will be finished 
by June.   We’ll see a children’s playroom, 
stage, dance-floor and modernization of the 

exterior which includes new signage. Membership 
continues to grow and its encouraging to see more and 
more people using their membership cards to gain 
loyalty points and perhaps win our promotions.   

We have free entertainment, with different bands 
performing most Fridays and Saturdays, unlike any other 
venue in the area!   

Vietnam Veterans 
We’re actively supporting the push for recognition of our 
civilian nurses and medical teams through 4 of our local 
Federal members.  Much of the effort has been done by 
Bob Elworthy and its hoped we receive a positive result 
after such a long struggle! 

Coming up is a MCC Veterans Lunch on 14th March 
and a 3  day trip to Lakes Entrance in late March. 

 Ray McCarthy 

Women’s Auxiliary 
Have a look at the prizes for our current raffle!  
They are on display in the lounge area.  Tickets 
are $1 and can be purchased at the bars. 

 Lyn Murray 
EVERY SUNDAY  

3:30 -6:00pm  

Reduced prices 

on all bar 

purchases.  

J 

Anglers 
Please book if you’re 
interested in coming 

along! 

March 24th & 24th 
Port Albert 

April 15th 
Twin Bays 

Charter Booked  
ex-Western Port 

May 5th & 6th 
Port Albert 

May 27th 

Golf 
March 18th  

 Tirhatuan Lakes, 8am 

March 25, 26 & 27 
Swan Hill (Murray 
Downs),1.30pm 

April 15th 
Drouin, 8.30am 

May 6th 

Spring Park, 8.30am 

Contact Peter Wells 
for more 

info. 

$760; $780; $800; 820; $840; $860;  $880; $900; 
$920; $940; 

 

EVERY TUESDAY 
10:30 to 2pm 

Darts 
We have 2 teams playing here each Friday at 8pm in 

Divisions 3 & 4.  Season concludes on 8th June with the 
Grand Final. 

Contact Bob Edwards to register your name. 




